
Dear Parents/Carers,  

The Year 3 children have been invited by the Pegswood 

Groundworks team to continue their work on the Miners 

Memorial Meadow project. The next session is to collect 

wild flower seeds from the wild flower meadows on the 

Pit Heap on Thursday 29th September. We will leave 

school at 1.15pm and return to school for 3.15pm. 

 

Children need to come to school in old clothes, 

bringing their wellies but with other footwear to 

wear during the day. Please bring a waterproof coat too as we will be 

going even if the weather is damp! 

 

 

Please complete and return the permission slip to school as soon as possible. 

                Thanks again for your support, 

 Mrs Franklin   

 

 

........................................................................................................................... 

                                                                                                                             

 

 
 

I give permission for my child   .............................................................................................. 

 

 to take part in activities on Colliers Hill on Thursday 29th September. 

 

 

 

 

 
Signed.................................................................................... 


